CEC Meeting Minutes
Friday August 29, 2008
Members present: Bruce Sarjeant, Michelle Johnson, Rebecca Ulland, Francella Quinnell, Michael Cauley, Karin Stulz, and David Wood.


Introductions were made all around 


Approval of the last meeting minutes and senate report were approved. 


Mike attended a meeting of the Academic Senate and was asked about the minutes from CEC and how they are archived. He will be checking into this and get back to the Senate about past minutes. 


FRC election is going on during these next two weeks and a couple of volunteers will need to meet in the AAUP office to help with the election process. We will be notified about this. 

NEW Business: 


Chairperson: Michael Cauley

Secretary: Michelle Johnson

Needed to do some changes in the following committees: AAPC, FGC, HB, LSC, COI and ASIAC members that were selected are on sabbatical or wish not to serve another year. The committee followed the guidelines and looked at the faculty that wished to serve on these committees. We were unable to fill spots within three committees so a note will be going out to the faculty for volunteers. 

Bruce Sarjeant volunteers to be the liaison between CEC and our computer collection we do in the spring.  (I’ll take the name of the program here if someone will give it to me.)

Members are asked to look at the operating procedures of the CED since they have not been looked at for a very long time.  You will need to go to the following site and take a look at these for discussion. 
http://webb.nmu.edu/Academic Senate/CEC. 

Respectfully Submitted

Michelle Johnson
